
Dear Mr Murray 
 
Thank you for your freedom of information request dated 14 June 2022, as below.  We confirm we 
do hold part of the information you requested and have included this information in the spreadsheet 
attached (DP-6902 Framework details). 
 
Please note that as Genomics England is not the owner of the frameworks we are not responsible for 
providing the contracts finder/TED links. This information is already in the public domain and should 
be accessible to you via internet search or by contacting the framework providers directly.  We are 
therefore applying the exemption at Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to this part 
of your request. 
 

Section 21 – Information accessible to applicant by other means Section 21(1) of the FOIA 
states: “Information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant otherwise than under 
section 1 is exempt information.” 

 

We hope the above addresses your request, however, if you feel it does not, you have the right to ask 

for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of our response and should be addressed to our Data Protection Officer at 

dpo@genomicsengland.co.uk. Please kindly remember to quote the reference number above in any 

future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 

to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or 

Official information concern | ICO 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dpo@genomicsengland.co.uk
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-information-concern/

